Government of India
Directorate General of Health Services
Central Drugs Standard Control Organization
(Enforcement and Intelligence cell)

FDA Bhawan, Kotla Road
New Delhi-110002

Date:2 8 AUG 2025

NOTICE

Subject: Availability of Not of Standard Quality (NSQ) Alert on New Link in CDSCO
Website-reg.

The NSQ alerts are published on a monthly basis by CDSCO and are made available
on the CDSCO website.

In this regard, CDSCO has taken new initiative and the NSQ alerts can now be
accessed via a new dedicated link on the official CDSCO website.

In the newly implemented NSQ alerts, details like Name of product, manufacturing
details, NSQ results etc., are easily searchable.

All stakeholders can visit the CDSCO website and follow the updated link for the latest
NSQ alerts and related information.

The new link for accessing Drug Alerts is: -

( https://cdsco.gov.in/opencms/opencms/en/Notifications/nsq-drugs/ )

Yours faithfully,

gh Raghuvanshi)
troller General (India)

To
1. All Stakeholders
2. CDSCO website



